
 

 

SUCKLEY PARISH COUNCIL  
 

MINUTES OF THE PARISH COUNCIL PLANNING & 
 EXTRAORDINARY   MEETING 

Held on Monday 20th JUNE  2022 at 7.00 pm in Suckley Village Hall   
 

Present:    Cllr R Hill (Chairman), Cllr L Devenish, Cllr P Griffiths, Cllr R Hooper, 
   Cllr H Ormerod, Cllr P Whatley, Cllr C Luton 
   
In Attendance:  Mrs D Taylor (Clerk)     Apologies:  Cllr A Lewis    
 
(a)  Cllrs were reminded of the need to complete/update their Register of Interests 
(b)  Declaration of any Disclosable Pecuniary Interests (DPI) in items on the Agenda – or - 
(c)  Declaration of Other Disclosable Interests in items on the Agenda falling within the    
terms of para 12(4)((b) of the Code of  Conduct.  
 
Cllr P Whatley stated that as a District Councillor he would not take part in any discussions 
relating to planning matters on the Agenda.  
 
Cllr P Griffiths declared a disclosable interest in item 5(b) as the applicant was her brother 
in law, and did not take part in any discussions relating to this item. 
 
No requests had been received by the Clerk for any Dispensations relating to items on the 
Agenda.  (Sec 33 of the Localism Act 2011)  
 
The Chairman then adjourned the Meeting for Public Question Time/Participation 
(including planning applicant/s or their representatives) 
 
54/22 The Council then considered the following applications :- 
 
(a) App Ref: M/22/00722/HP  
 Location: Applegaard Fruit Farm, Suckley, Worcs WR6 5DJ   
 Proposal: Two storey rear extension and internal alterations.  
 
The Council discussed this application, and the Clerk was asked to send “No Comment” to  
MHDC Planning  
 
(b) App Ref: 21/02102/HP 
 Location: Little Chapels, Suckley, Worcs WR6 5EH  
 Proposal: Erection of a two storey extension 
 
The Council discussed this application, and the Clerk wa asked to send “No Comment” to MHDC 
Planning.  
     
55/22 COUNCILLOR VACANCY    
The Clerk had received two applications for the vacancy due to the death of  Cllr John Green.  
These had been circulated to all the Councillors, and after a paper ballot the Council voted for 
 Mr Andrew Mansell.  Mr Mansell to be co-opted onto the Council at the next meeting on 11th 
July.  
 



 

 

 
 


